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	REFERENCE: HRC 48/11, Expert Workshop


Subject: 
Expert workshop on possible ways to enhance the participation 
of indigenous peoples in the work of the Human Rights 
Council – 21 to 24 November 2022
The Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights presents its compliments to all Permanent Missions to the United Nations Office at Geneva and has the honour to refer to Human Rights Council resolution 48/11, in which the Council requests the Office to convene a four-day expert workshop in 2022, on possible ways to enhance the participation of indigenous peoples in the work of the 
Human Rights Council.

The expert workshop is scheduled to take place from Monday 21 to Thursday 24 November 2022 from 10 a.m. to 1 p.m. and from 3 to 6 p.m. in Room XXVI 
of Palais des Nations.

Written contributions of a maximum length of 2500 words, in English, French or Spanish, and in Word format can be submitted to mariagiovanna.bianchi@un.org, specifying in the subject line “Expert workshop – written contribution”, 
by 15 October 2022. Contributions not complying with the above-mentioned requirements will not be considered. 

The concept note and relevant information for the participation in the workshop will be communicated at a later stage.
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